
Legislative Services Division 
Clerk’s Office 

Directive Memorandum 
 
April 29, 2022 

 
 
To:  Kyle Bentley 

Director, City Development & CBO   
 
From: Susan Cassel 
 City Clerk  
 
Subject: Direction as per Minutes of the Meeting of City Council held on 
 April 25, 2022 
 
  Director, City Development & CBO, Report PLN 22-22 

Environmental Registry Postings 019-5284 and 019-5285 
-    Comments on proposed Bill 109, More Homes For Everyone 

 
Council Decision            Resolution #883/22 
 
 

1. That Council endorse the comments prepared by staff in Report PLN 22-22; and,  
 

2. That Council authorize staff to respond to Environmental Registry of Ontario 
numbers 019-5284 and 019-5285 with a copy of Report PLN 22-22 and Council’s 
resolution thereon, and that a copy of Report PLN 22-22 be forwarded to the 
Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, MPP Peter Bethlenfalvy, the Regional 
Municipality of Durham, and other Durham Area Municipalities.  

 
Please take any action deemed necessary. 
 
 
 
Susan Cassel 
 
Copy: Chief Administrative Officer 

   


